
ROLLING HILLS MIDDLE SCHOOL CITY OF CAMPBELL  
SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL WALK AUDITS

How Would You Make  
Our Streets Safer? 

Get Involved!
Join us at the walk audit to share  
your thoughts  

We are looking for a few parents/guardians to 
join us on Thursday, November 2nd at 7:45am 
for the walk audit to share your feedback and 
make observations of existing travel behavior. 
Reach out to the contact below to share your 
interest in attending. 

Leave feedback on the interactive  
web map  

The project’s mapping tool allows you to drop 
pins and leave comments at specific locations, 
and draw your route to and from school. The 
mapping tool is accessible on your computer, 
mobile phone, or tablet 24/7. The web map will 
be open for comments through December 2nd, 
2023.

Learn more 
Reach out to Charlie Simpson at 
charliesimpson@altago.com to 
learn more or sign up to attend 
the walk audit and visit https://
campbellsaferoutes.altaplanning.
cloud/ to access the mapping tool! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR TIME AND INTEREST!

The Cities of Campbell and Los Gatos are conducting a school travel 
safety Walk Audit at Rolling Hills Middle School to gather information 
about how families travel to and from school and identify traffic 
challenges on and around campus. 

Scan the QR Code to leave 
feedback using the mapping tool!


